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This bill is absolutely ridiculous and not in the best interest of Oregonians, the people 

you represent.   Government has not been good stewards of our money and this bill 

further proves that.  Oregonians cannot afford this. I am appalled that anyone, 

republican or democrat, could possibly think that this bill is in the best interest of 

Oregonians.    


